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There are no records of minutes of a Health & Safety committee at FLSD. 
 
Since its creation as the Bureau of French Language Services, the number of workers regularly 
employed at the workplace has never exceeded 20. 
 
Since 2017, due to a significant increase in funding from the federal government, the number of 
employees has exceeded 20 from time to time.  
 
FLSD is looking into stabilizing the actual workforce regularly present at the workplace to 
determine the needs to comply with Section 12, 13 and 14 of the Occupational Health and 
Safety Act. 
 
Best, 
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